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SACRAMENTO SELF STORAGE (P17-063) 

MND Comments and Responses 

August 21, 2018 

 

The City of Sacramento circulated the Initial Study and Mitigated Negative Declaration 
(MND) for the Sacramento Self Storage project (P17-063) for public comments. The 
comment period closed August 20, 2018.  

Three written comments were received, and are attached to this Memorandum: 

 
 California Water Boards, August 10, 2018: The Water Boards comment 

provides information regarding the regulations under the jurisdiction of the 
agency that may apply to the project. The comment is acknowledged. 

 
 SMUD, August 17, 2018: The comment confirms that SMUD maintains 

facilities in the project area, and that the document should include coverage 
of issues of importance to SMUD, including energy efficiency, climate change 
and cumulative impacts. The MND discusses these issues and references the 
Master EIR certified by the City as well as the policies of the 2035 General 
Plan. SMUD also indicates that additional infrastructure may be required to 
serve the project, depending on the type of loading/infill proposed. No further 
comment is required. 

 
 Ignacio Barragan, July 19, 2018: The comment supports the project, and 

requests plans and a bond to ensure that development proceeds on the 
undeveloped parcels, and expresses concerns regarding the homeless 
population around the Woodlake neighborhood. The MND discusses the 
development projections for the undeveloped parcel. The project request for a 
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tentative map does not require assurances regarding future development of 
all parcels created by the map. No further response is required. 
  

The written comments do not require changes in the analysis or conclusions of the 
mitigated negative declaration. Recirculation of the document is not required. CEQA 
Guidelines section 15096. 
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